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  Folding Hearts Sy Chen,2008-05-12 Origami master
Sy Chen shares his passion of paper folding
through 51 of his own delightful heart designs.
Ranging from simple to intermediate difficulty
level, he combines basic heart designs and the
color changing technique to make elegant heart
models. The heart shape is one of the most
powerful symbols that express love, and combining
the folded heart with other objects makes the
models speak for themselves. The author shows the
reader how to incorporate origami hearts into
letters, cards, and rings that can be used in
daily life. Folding can be playful and magical, as
action model hearts will not only amuse you, but
also stun your friends and audiences with endless
entertainment.
  The Chinese Origami Chen Yuehua,2013-10-22 Learn
Chinese paper folding with this easy origami book.
This origami paper craft book features zhezhi, the
art of paper folding and origami which originated
in China more than 1900 years ago and is still
practiced today by the Chinese. Chinese Origami:
Paper Folding for Year-Round Celebrations
introduces many basic techniques and step-by-step
instruction for a over 70 origami projects.
Origami projects include: flowers animals
decorations for festivals plum blossoms a
narcissus lantern steamed rice dumplings and much
more… This origami book will show you how to fold
these objects and understand the traditions of
Chinese culture that are deeply rooted in them.
Beginners can follow the detailed easy-to-follow
diagrams and illustrations, while those who are
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more advance can learn from the basic techniques
to create and customize their own masterpieces.
Watch your imagination take shape in clever and
inspired forms with the art of Chinese paper
folding!
  Paper Folding Magic Richard Chen,1987-01-01
  Cut & Assemble Paper Airplanes That Fly Arthur
Baker,1982-10-01 These 8 aerodynamically sound,
ready-to-build paper airplanes are blazing with
color and ready to soar. Includes easy instruction
for folding a Baker F-399 and X-411, Phantom,
Daedalus, Icarus, Songbird, and more. All you need
are scissors, glue, paper clips, a ruler, tape,
and pennies to get them off the ground.
  Lost Ocean Johanna Basford,2015-10-27 A Penguin
original coloring book--Back cover.
  Johanna's Christmas Johanna Basford,2016-10-25
From the creator of the worldwide bestsellers
Secret Garden and Lost Ocean, a beautiful new
adult coloring book, printed on ivory paper and
featuring delicate tangles of holly and ivy,
bauble-laden Christmas trees, and mountains of
exquisitely wrapped gifts. From flurries of
delicate snowflakes to deliciously decorated
gingerbread houses and reindeer-led sleighs,
Johanna’s Christmas is a celebration of this
wonderful holiday season that invites you to pick
up your pens and pencils to color, complete, or
embellish each of the festive artworks. Each of
the 37 images in this book is printed single-sided
on perforated paper, so you can color and remove
the images—the perfect frameable holiday gift! Now
printed on specially selected ivory paper. This
paper has been specifically created for Johanna
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Basford’s coloring books. It has a medium tooth
which is perfect for creating beautiful colored
pencil effects or chalk pastel backgrounds but
also wonderful for pens, which will glide
effortlessly over its surface.
  Tomoko Fuse's Origami Boxes Tomoko
Fuse,2018-04-10 With this origami-how-to book,
learn how to fold unique gift boxes that are as
unique as the treasures they hold! Considered the
most famous living origami master, Tomoko Fuse is
known for her expertise in box-folding and other
origami paper craft styles. The simple flat box,
or tato, is an excellent introduction to the art
of beginner origami and allows readers to start
small, then build to more intricate pieces.
Handmade paper boxes are an expression of origami
crafts at their very best. Experiment with
different thicknesses, textures, and origami paper
designs of paper for a true one-of-a-kind
presentation. Step by step instructions and
diagrams guide you from start to finish as you
create: Flat boxes in several different shapes
Boxes with multifaceted tops Box tops with
spiraled flourishes And so much more Origami box
folding is a relaxing and satisfying craft for all
levels of expertise and--with a little practice
and this easy origami book--gift-giving will never
be the same.
  Our Lunar New Year Yobe Qiu,2018-10 It's almost
Lunar New Year! Xiao Mi, Hang, Kwan, Malai and
Charu all celebrate the New Year in their own
special way. Experience how each one of the
Chinese, Korean, Thai, Vietnamese and Indian
children and their families honor Lunar New Year,
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from dragon dances in China to firecrackers in
India!
  Mythological Creatures and the Chinese Zodiac in
Origami John Montroll,1996-01-01 Presents
illustrated, step-by-step instructions for
creating the twelve animals of the Chinese zodiac
and a variety of mythological creatures in
origami.
  Dinosaurs Eno Sarris,2006-01-01 Two very
distinctive dinosaurs pair up in this book to
offer hours of craft-making glee. Parents will
jump at the opportunity to give their children a
gift that kids will love, and that actually
develops valuable reasoning and motor control
skills. Ages 6 and up.
  Flower Garden Artist's Edition Maria
Trolle,2017-03-06 Features twenty oversized art
card drawings brimming with lush gardens, flowers,
and fantastic creatures common to a Scandinavian
landscape to hang on one's wall or share with
friends.
  Chinese Origami for Children Hu Yue,Lin
Xin,2016-05-03 Paper-folding, also called origami,
is popular among children all over the world. With
this origami book, you can now use origami to
celebrate festivals and present well wishes.
Inside you'll find 30 simple and fun paper-folding
projects including: Chinese zodiac animals such as
the dragon, horse, and pig. Festival-related items
such as the lion-dance in the lantern-show
festival and a necktie for the Father's Day.
Objects representing well wishes and greetings
such as a peach to wish someone a long life and a
calabash or bottle gourd to present a wish. Other



6

objects with Chinese flair such as a folded fan
and panda. Illustrations and explanations in this
book are clear and the steps are easy to follow.
These projects will help you get to know more
about Chinese culture. Work together with your
children to bring these Chinese-inspired paper
projects alive!
  Lovely Lorelay Bové,Claire Keane,Mingjue Helen
Chen,Brittney Lee,Lisa Keene,Victoria Ying,2014
The beautiful minds of six extremely successful
women artists in the entertainment industry
present Lovely: Ladies of Animation. The history
of art in animation has had many female heroes;
this elite group is continuing the tradition and
building upon it. Featuring the first published
personal works by Lorelay Bovae, Lisa Keene, and
Claire Keane along with the works of previously
published Mingjue Helen Chen, Brittney Lee and
Victoria Ying, Lovely is an indispensible addition
to the library of anyone interested in animation.
With a variety of styles, from graphic works to
realistic portraits, these images will inspire and
delight the viewer with each turn of the page.
  Where's Grandma? Edmund Lim W.K,2012 Winner,
Hedwig Anuar Children’s Book Award 2013 Selected
for the National Library Board's READ! Singapore
2012 Luke is a little different from other boys
his age. His best friend is his Grandma. They
would do everything together—walking to school,
strolling in the park, and playing in the
playground. That was before Grandma’s fall.
Everything changed after that. She lost her way in
the neighbourhood she has lived in for over twenty
years. She even forgot Luke’s name. Edmund Lim
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tells a poignant story of how one boy copes with
losing his beloved Grandma to Alzheimer’s disease
only to discover something more powerful. Tan Zi
Xi’s sensitive illustrations capture the pathos
brilliantly.
  Paper Toys - Super Heroes Sebastian
Touache,2017-05-25 Speed Demons and Super Heroes
are the latest themes in the bestselling Paper
Toys series, a wonderful collection of interactive
craft books that allow children to pop out and
build their own paper toys. Each volume in the
series is rendered by a different talented artist
in complementary designs, lending a stylized look
to the fanciful creations. Printed on durable
cardstock and die-cut, each toy is easy to
assemble with no glue or scissors needed. With
Speed Demons and Super Heros joining the previous
themes of Animals, Monsters, Robots, and Fantasy
Creatures, the options for imaginative play are
endless! Ages 5 and up.
  Papermaking with Garden Plants & Common Weeds
Helen Hiebert,2022-02-01 Make exquisite papers
right in your own kitchen. With a few pieces of
basic equipment and a small harvest of backyard
weeds, you can easily create stunningly original
handcrafted papers. Helen Heibert’s illustrated
step-by-step instructions show you how easy it is
to blend and shape a variety of organic fibers
into professional stationery, specialty books, and
personalized gifts. You’ll soon be creatively
integrating plant stalks, bark, flower petals,
pine needles, and more to add unique colors and
textures to your paper creations. This publication
conforms to the EPUB Accessibility specification
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at WCAG 2.0 Level AA.
  Vera Susan Seid,2010-09-01 Legendary designer
and artist Vera Neumann (1907-1993) believed in
art's ability to inspire and enrich lives. An
innovator and one of the most successful female
entrepreneurs of her time, Vera built her company
on a radical philosophy: fine art should be
accessible to everyone, not just a select few.
Known for her iconic images of cheerful flowers,
trendy geometrics, and vibrant ladybugs, she
believed people should surround themselves with
beauty. For the first time, Vera: The Art and Life
of an Icon, tells her inspiring story through the
art and designs she created. In this volume,
richly illustrated with Vera's original sketches,
paintings, and photographs of her worldwide
travels, readers are introduced to the amazing
woman behind the dynamic designs that continue to
inspire and influence art, design, and fashion.
  Mega-beasts Robert Sabuda,Matthew Reinhart,2007
A collection of more than 35 pop-ups showing
prehistoric animals.
  Battletech Technical Readout: 3055 Upgrade
Herbert A Beas, II,Randall N Bills,Loren
Coleman,Warner Doles,Chris Hartford,David L
McCullough,2012-01-18
  Charles Harper's Birds & Words Charley
Harper,1974

Uncover the mysteries within is enigmatic
creation, Embark on a Mystery with Chen
Papercraft.jpg . This downloadable ebook, shrouded
in suspense, is available in a PDF format ( PDF
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Size: *). Dive into a world of uncertainty and
anticipation. Download now to unravel the secrets
hidden within the pages.
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